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May 4, 2021 

 

Memorandum to All Pastors 

 
 

Dear Monsignors/Fathers, 

 

Recently, questions have arisen regarding Parish Summer Camp Programs and whether 

they would be allowed under the Diocesan Covid-19 restrictions.  

 

This is to advise that the Diocese supports Summer Camp Programs and they are 

permitted at Pastor’s discretion subject to the following guidelines; 

 

1. Smaller groups (call if you need an opinion on “small”)  

2. Parents/Guardians must sign a Covid-19 waiver. (attached, and can be modified) 

3. A visual health screen and temperature check taken at morning drop-off. 

4. Increased sanitization, social distancing and face masks (required). 

5. Designated counselors for the duration of camp. 

6. Fewer off-site field trips. 

7. Parents/Guardians and visitors will not be allowed into facility. 

 

All other Diocesan protocols with regard to Covid-19 remain in effect until further 

notice. 

 

      Blessings in Christ, 

       
Father Albert A. Dello Russo, JCL 

      Chancellor 

 

Diocese of Palm Beach 

Office of the Chancellor 

P.O. Box 109650 

Palm Beach Gardens, FL  33410-9650 

Tel: (561) 775-9507  Fax: (561) 627-2411 


